

29 April 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

We are determined to do everything we can to make sure our students do not have significant gaps in learning when they return to school. This will only work if all of our students are engaging with the work being set for them. I want to keep you updated on the attendance and engagement of our students during this period.

- Our student log in rates are looking brilliant over 76% log in rate and we have just returned from Easter break. This is down to your support from home so I want to say a huge thank you!
- We are monitoring online attendance as well as DPR work submissions to keep a track of engagement over time.
- Early figures show that Year 7 attendance and work submission is the highest, followed closely by Years 10 and 9. I am rooting for Year 8 to catch up this week.
- Please encourage your child to be on time to their live sessions if they are able to and submit all work set for them.
- If you have any concerns regarding your child's ability to access the work being set, please contact your child's Head of Learning.
- Here are some handy tips for you to support your child's remote learning, should you need them

Thank you again for your ongoing support.

Please stay safe!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Deria

Head of School